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Notice Concerning Submission of Questions

On April 23, 2007, Fujitec Co., Ltd. received a proposal of a friendly management and
employee buyout (the “proposal”)* from Dalton Investments LL.C, which serves as a fund
manager of JMBO Fund Limited. In response, Fujitec has submitted a number of
questions to Dalton for the purpose of obtaining the information needed to analyze,
consider and evaluate the proposal.

Fuyjitec will disclose the contents of the questions and the information and/or answers
provided by Dalton at an appropriate time and within the scope, if Fujitec reasonably
believes that its shareholders and other investors will need such information for making
investment decisions.

Fujitec plans to submit a response to the proposal approximately 90 days after the
receipt of sufficient information and/or the answers that Fujitec reasonably believes will
be required to examine the proposal.

*For more information, see Fujitec’s press release entitled “Yesterday’s News Report of
MEBO of Fujitec” dated April 24, 2007.”



